March 12, 2020

Dear Colorado State University Pueblo Students:

Colorado State University Pueblo is committed to your safety, health and wellness, and academic success. As you know, we are monitoring the coronavirus worldwide pandemic closely, and our campus has many decisions in front of us. This morning, CSU Pueblo leadership attended a community meeting at the Pueblo County Public Health and Environment offices with state leaders, community members, and state and local health officials. At this time, there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Pueblo County.

Keeping our campus informed remains our top priority. Please continue to visit our information hub at: <a href="https://www.csupueblo.edu/coronavirus">https://www.csupueblo.edu/coronavirus</a>.

Continue to practice good social hygiene and behaviors: wash your hands (often) with soap and water, cover your mouth and nose when you cough or sneeze, and remain home if you have flu-like symptoms. If at any time you are concerned about your health while on campus, please call Student Health Services to set up an appointment by calling 719-549-2830 or via e-mail <a href="mailto:SHS@csupueblo.edu">SHS@csupueblo.edu</a>. CSU Pueblo's health center is located in Culebra Hall, 109B.

We are finalizing a plan for continuity of learning at CSU Pueblo now. We will send a more detailed message to all campus by the end of the day today.

As always, we will continue to update you as the situation changes.

Thank you,

Dr. Timothy Mottet CSU Pueblo President

